

Princess Alexandra Hospital Metro South Health

Enquiries to:

**Executive Services** 

Princess Alexandra Hospital

Telephone: Our Ref: Date:

07 3176 5706 K-CD19/398 13 May 2019

Mr Donald Campbell Co-convenor Brisbane Central Business Bicycle User Group **GPO Box 2104** BRISBANE QLD 4001 convenors@bcdbug.org.au

## Dear Mr Campbell

Thank you for your letter to the Honourable Steven Miles MP, Minister for Health and Minister for Ambulance Services dated 25 February 2019 regarding the casual bicycle parking at the Princess Alexandra Hospital (PAH). The Minister has asked that I respond directly to you on this occasion.

I am pleased to advise works are currently underway to increase the number of public outdoor bicycle parks at key areas of the hospital, including a public bicycle repair station. Once these works have been completed, the PAH public website will be updated accordingly.

I do also wish to note that undercover, secured bicycle parking is available in the on-site Metro Parking facility which is adjacent to the bikeway and public transport facilities. Metro Parking can be contacted on 07 3217 3000 for more information.

I hope this information is of assistance to you. Should you have any further queries please contact Executive Services, PAH on telephone 07 3176 5706.

Yours sincerely

**Dr Michael Cleary Executive Director** 

Princess Alexandra Hospital